
   
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

DISCOUNTED COMMUNITY 
EVENING / OVERNIGHT PARKING 

AVAILABLE 
 

 

DOT has completed the construction of the interim 
Haven Plaza. Starting October 1, 2019, CUIMC will 

make available 100 parking spaces for residents of the 
area surrounding Haven Plaza.  

 
The spaces will be available at CUIMC parking lot located at Lasker 

Building (Corner 165th and St. Nicholas Avenue). 
 

**Parking spaces are non-transferrable** 
 
 

To apply, please submit an online application form. Applications may also be 
dropped off at 617 West 168th Street Suite #139 (Monday to Friday, 8:30am -

4:30pm). 
 

For more information, please contact: 
CUIMC Government and Community Affairs 

at (212) 305-8060 or at gca@cumc.columbia.edu  
 
 

*CU, CUIMC, NYP and NYSPI affiliates are not eligible. 

https://cumc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5begY7gQRwsyACh
mailto:gca@cumc.columbia.edu

